
      …things once seen, can NEVER be unseen 

“Social Networking sites are popular online places where kids express themselves, keep 

in contact with friends, and post personal profiles describing who they are and their 

interests.  Parents as well as pre-teens/teens MUST become aware of the potential risks.”  

Join us for a parent/child workshop where special agents who have investigated 

cybercrimes in our area, use real life cases and experiences to warn about the dangers 

lurking online.  Take advantage of the opportunity to have your child “HEAR” what 

you have warned them about from someone other than their parents. 

ONE TEXT…ONE POST…ONE VIDEO………..a lifetime effect 

DANGERS of SOCIAL MEDIA  

 37% of social media 

users will say things 

online they would 

NEVER say in person 

 Internet predators use 

social networking sites 

to contact and 

establish relationships 

with children. 

 Kids often add new 

“friends” even if they 

don’t know these 

people in person in an 

attempt to gain 

“likes”. 

 Teens post too much 

personal information 

unknowingly which 

can make them an 

easy target.  

SEATING IS LIMITED! 
Hosted by the LPPS Family Resource Center 

Call or Email today to reserve your spot! 
Jennifer.rabalais@lpsb.org  225-667-1098 

This FREE workshop is a parent/child presentation.   

Provide names of those attending, child’s school and 

grade level when registering. 

INTENSE CONTENT DISCUSSED 

Students in grades 4th and higher only 
Family Resource Center hours        Tues/Thurs. 9a.m.-7 p.m.    Wed.  9a.m-3 

p.m 

 

DATE:  November 8, 2018 

TIME:  6:00p.m.-7:30 p.m. 

PLACE:  Lit and Tech Center 
9261 Florida Blvd. Walker, LA 70785  

PRESENTER:  Toby Aguillard, former LA Internet Crimes Against Children 

Task Force,   Lafayette Chief of Police 

www.innocenteyes.org 
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